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N-NURSE 

 

Navajoland Nurses 
United for Research, Service and Education 

 

February 2025 

 

Dear Potential Supporter: 

 

It is our pleasure to announce N-NURSE will be hosting its Eleventh Symposium on Thursday and Friday, 

November 5-7, 2025 at the Indian Pueblo Cultural Center in Albuquerque, NM.  This letter is to cordially 

invite you to participate in a Sponsorship opportunity for this unique nursing educational event titled,  

 

Bits’i yishtłizhii sáanii dóó ałchiní bah á’ dahwizaágo bits’ íís bah’ahá yah 

Indigenous Pathways to Maternal and Child Health 

 

N-NURSE strives to offer the best at its symposium by inviting speakers and workshop facilitators with 

expertise appropriate to the focus of the symposium. 

 

N-NURSE promotes American Indian nursing students to participate in the symposium through its American 

Indian Student Nurse Symposium Scholarship Program*.  The symposium provides an opportunity for Native 

nursing students to network, expand their knowledge of nursing as a career and build leadership skills.   

 

The symposium will offer a unique opportunity to engage in meaningful dialogue bridging Indigenous and 

Western perspectives on maternal and child health wellness.  

 

N-NURSE sincerely requests your support towards the 2025 symposium event to help us reach our goal of 

$20,000.  Sponsors will be recognized in the program and during the Honoring Feast.  There are six levels to 

choose from for sponsorship opportunities, which range from $700 (Black Jet level) up to $5000 (Crystal 

level). Details of the six levels are noted in the Sponsorship Registration Form (attached). 

 

We appreciate your time, consideration, and hope to hear from you soon.  For further information please contact 

Barbara Overman at (505)238-5982 or info@n-nurse.org. Symposium information is available on the web site 

at http://n-nurse.org. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

  

Barbara Overman 

Board Treasurer/Secretary 

N-NURSE, a 501(c)3 non-profit organization.  
 

 

*Nursing programs in the Four Corners Region are asked to nominate 2 American Indian Student Nurses to attend the 

symposium supported through this scholarship program. 

http://n-nurse.org/

